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Call for the first meeting of the Ikedayama neighbourhood council 
 
 
We hereby call for a first meeting, to be convened at the meeting room of the Tokyo Design Center 
8F (141-0022 Tokyo, Higashi-Gotanda 5-25-19). All foreign residents living or working in the 
Ikedayama neighbourhood, and all Japanese residents who would like to connect to the foreign 
residents, are welcome to attend. 
 
Time: Saturday October 4th at 15:00 – 17:30  
  
 
On the agenda:  
The main purpose of the meeting is to share information relevant to Ikedayama residents. It provides 
also an opportunity to get to know and connect to other residents in your neighbourhood. 
Furthermore on the agenda will be a presentation of the history/culture of our neighbourhood, and 
the sharing of a disaster preparedness plan for Ikedayama.  
Another purpose of this first meeting is to discuss the need, and if possible to formalize, the 
Ikedayama neighbourhood council (definitive name of the council is still to be determined). Finally, 
there will be a report on the issues discussed in the Japanese 池田山住環境協議会 (“Ikedayama 
Living Environment Council”), and looked at possible ways how both councils can work together.   
 
Please send your RSVP -with name and number of attending persons- before October 2nd  by mail 
to office@ikedayama-council.com.  Feel also free to propose any points you would like to add to the 
agenda.  
 
We are looking forward to meeting you Saturday October 4th at 15:00 ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please mark in your agenda: On November 16th (9AM) there will be a fire drill by the fire brigade of 
Shinagawa ward at Daiichi Hino Shogakkou (6-5-32, Nishi-Gotanda, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo) 
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